
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Greetings,   
 
  
The Northwood Country Club Board of Directors would like to invite you to the annual membership meeting on 

Saturday, April 23rd, 2022, held at the clubhouse.  A meal will be served at 6:00pm, with the annual 

meeting to follow.  The meal will be $17, and includes your choice of Chicken Cordon Bleu or Windsor Chop.  

Please RSVP with your meal choice by contacting Rhonda, or the Clubhouse, to make reservations.  An 

election will be held at the meeting for two board positions.  If you are interested in running for a position on the 

Board, please contact a board member to get your name on the ballot.  Nominations will also be taken the night 

of the meeting.  Please mark your calendars for April 23rd.  We hope to see you all there. 

  

The 2022 Membership Fee Schedule is on the reverse side of this letter.  Dues can be mailed to the PO Box 

listed above or can be paid at the Clubhouse.  Please submit dues by April 30, 2022.   

  

If you would like to plan an event at the Northwood Country Club this year, please contact Rhonda as soon as 

possible, as the 2022 calendar is filling up quickly.  Information and the calendar of events can be viewed 

anytime on the website at www.nwcountryclub.com. 

 

As a reminder, it is against the law to bring your own alcoholic beverages onto the golf course.   

  

If you have any suggestions or items you would like to see published on the website, please contact a board 

member or send an email to webmaster@nwcountryclub.com.  Suggestions are always welcome!    

  

  

Thank You, 

Northwood Country Club  
     Board Members 

NORTHWOOD COUNTRY CLUB 
 

PO Box 213 
Northwood, IA 50459 

641-324-1662 


